
hello  

My name is Clint Hudson.  

I am a resident of Mendocino County redwood valley more specifically. I would like to see some 

of the fire recover funds go towards the Redwood valley grange. it was quite the resource during 

that particular disaster and there is no doubt it will be again for the next.  

beat regards C.  

 


